
 

Cape conference cancelled

The Grow and Develop the Cape Creatively workshop due to take place on 22 September, with keynote speaker Dr.
Richard Florida, has been postponed. Global Conferences has expressed apologies for this inconvenience and the missed
opportunity to discuss the creative economy and is in the process of arranging an alternate date. All registered delegates
will be contacted regarding refund details.
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